Rotary

Club of San Antonio South

Dear Community Partner,

For the past 70 years the Rotary Club of San Antonio South has promoted and engaged in community service
and philanthropy to address community problems, promote international understanding and peace and develop
our youth as the service leaders of tomorrow.

We are seeking sponsors for our 12th annual Charity Golf Tournament, Friday, March 22, 2024, at Brackenridge
Golf Course.

In conjunction with Corporate Sponsorships, we are seeking donations for the following:
Hole -in-one- prizes

Individual Prizes (Longest Drive, Putting contest and Closest to the PIn)

Raffle Items (gift baskets, gift cards, etc.)

Swag Bags (tangible marketing items for each golfer, approx. 70)

Our goal for the tournament is $15,000.

Your sponsorship and commitment will be critical to our combined success.

All sponsors and contributions will be recognized at our awards ceremony at the tournament. In addition to your
donation, we invite you, your company, and friends to participate in our tournament. An entry form has been
provided for your convenience. Please share this information with your colleagues and plan to support our
combined great work.

Thank you for your earnest consideration to help our San Antonio area students and the Rotary Club of San
Antonio South.

Please don’t hesitate to contact me with any questions.

Randy Bullis

Rotary Club of San Antonio South
Golf Tournament Chair
210-421-1856
Rotarysanantoniosouth.com




